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City of Wharton: New Water Well 

Wharton, TX, February 19, 2024 –  

The City of Wharton is pleased to announce the successful completion of a new water 

well project aimed at enhancing the water supply infrastructure for our community. 

While we celebrate this significant milestone, we also want to address concerns regarding 

temporary water discoloration that some residents may experience during the initial 

phases of implementation.  This discoloration is primarily due to the disturbance of 

sediments within the water pipes as a result of the changes in flow patterns. 

The City of Wharton wants to assure residents that the water remains safe for 

consumption despite its temporary discoloration. To minimize inconvenience, we 

recommend running cold water taps for a few minutes until the water runs clear. 

Additionally, it is advisable to avoid doing laundry during this period to prevent potential 

staining. 

Our Public Works Department is actively monitoring the situation and is committed to 

resolving any concerns promptly. We understand the importance of reliable and high-

quality water services, and we appreciate the community's understanding as we work to 

optimize the new well and ensure the best possible water supply for all residents. 
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